
 

 

 

March 24, 2015 

Ralph Padron 
2600 Gateshead Dr. 
Naperville, IL 60564 
ralphpadron@hotmail.com 
 
Re:  FOIA Request received March 17, 2015 FOIA ID #15-12 
 
Subject:  A copy of the contract and all documents pertaining to the current Facility/Buildings 

Studies Contract. Contract was approximately 60K. 
 
Dear Mr. Padron: 

This letter will serve as Community Unit District 308’s response to your March 17, 2015, request 
under the Freedom of Information Act (5ILCS 140/1 et seq.), in which you asked for the above 
referenced information. Attached is a copy of the current Facility and Operations Management Plan 
proposal. The completed 5-year 2020 Deferred Maintenance and Energy Assessment Plan is available 
on our website. To access the it please follow the link 
below: https://docs.google.com/viewerng/viewer?url=http://www.sd308.org//cms/lib8/IL01906463/Ce
ntricity/Domain/154/Deferred+Maintenance.pdf  

 
To promote district transparency and assist others who may have a similar question, this responsive 
document will be posted online on the district’s website. To access it, go to www.sd308.org and select 
Our District > Freedom of Information Act Request > FOIA Request Responses, then select FOIA ID 
#15-12. 
 
Please let me know if you have additional questions. Thank you. 
 
 

 
Victoria R. D’Aleo 
Freedom of Information Officer 
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